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Pupil Attendance 

Pupil attendance for the 

week ending 17th Jan-

uary 2014 is 96% com-

pared to Government 

guidelines of 95%. 

If your child is going to 

be absent from school 

please inform the office 

on 01740 654315 before 

9.30am. Thank you! 

School Holidays 14/15 

Spring Half Term 2014-  

Fri 14th Feb– Mon 24th 

Feb 2014 (1 week). 

 

Easter 2014– Fri 4th 

April –Tues 22nd April 

2014 (2 weeks , 1 day). 

 

May Day– Mon 5th May 

2014 (1 day). 

 

Summer Half Term– Fri 

23rd May-Mon 2nd June 

2014 (5 days). 

 

Summer 2014– Fri 18th 

July– Wed 3rd September 

(6 weeks and 2 days). 

 

Autumn Half Term 2014

– Fri 24th Oct– Mon 3rd 

Nov 2014 (1 week). 

 

Christmas 2014– Thurs 

18th Dec– Mon 5th Jan 

2015 (2 weeks and 1 day) 

 

Spring Half Term 2015-  

Fri 13th Feb-Mon 23rd 

Feb 2015 (1 week). 

 

Issue 18–Spring Term 

Upcoming School Events 

 

Fri 24th Jan– Meeting for 

parents/carers from School 

Nurse on head lice 2.30pm.  

Tues 4th Feb– Class 6 to 

visit Police dog section  

10-2pm. 

Wed 5th Mar– First Steel 

Ceremony of new school 

from 1pm– all invited! 

Wed 26th Mar– Height, 

weight and vision check for 

Reception Class.  

Pupils of the Week         

Nursery-       Jacob  

Reception-    Alex  

Class 1-         Lacey  

Class 2-         Bethany  

Class 3–        Daisy  

Class 4-         Rowan  

Class 5-         Megan  

Class 6-         Brogan  

SCHOOL NEWS 
Thank you to all those who attended the head lice meet-

ing with the school nurse this afternoon. If you were una-

ble to attend the meeting but have any concerns over this 

issue then you can contact Cheryl Bell our school nurse 

on 01388 424014. 

 

We have a number of children who are regularly 

changing their lunch arrangements. Please can you 

encourage your child to stay with their lunch choice 

and if necessary only change half termly however we 

do appreciate that family circumstances may force 

changes and this is not a problem, thank you. 

 

Congratulations to Tadashi Lyon who came second in the 

Education Network Christmas Bauble Competition. 

Tadashi’s design was chosen from many entries from 

schools in the Spennymoor area.  

 

On Wednesday 5th March 2014 our families and 

members of the local community are invited to ‘The 

First Steel Ceremony’ of our new school from 1pm.  

We will be celebrating a major milestone of our new 

building, we hope you can join us! 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES – Spring Term 2014 

Monday– Class 6 Booster Lessons (postponed) 

Tuesday– Computer Club  

Wednesday– Film Club, Comenius and  Energy Club  

Thursday– Dance and Sing for Fun 
Friday– Basketball/Netball 

Please speak to the office staff for further information. 

CLASS GUIDE 

FSU– Nursery and  

          Reception Class 

KS1– Classes 1 & 2 

KS2– Classes 3, 4, 5 & 6  

‘Happy Birthday 

to…..’ 

LEWIS  
Who had his birth-

day this week! 

OPEN DAY 

We would like to in-

vite our families, the 

local community and 

anyone with any 

links to our current 

school to an Open 

Day on Saturday 27th 

September 2014 from 

10am to 3pm.  

This event will give 

you the opportunity 

to view the current 

school before demo-

lition in 2015.  

Please inform anyone 

who you think would  

like to come along! 


